Andrea Gy(.;er

From:

Sent: Sunday, July 28, 2013 11:32 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comments: Election Rules Recodification

As asked for, here is my one comment regarding the proposed bill governing election rules for the
state of Colorado:

| see the need for comprehensive proof of eligibility to vote prior to anyone being able to cast a
ballot. The issuance of an ID card by the state of Colorado for any person not possessing a valid
Colorado Driver's License should be mandatory for any person seeking to cast a ballot.
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